From: Graham

To: Northampton Gateway

Subject: Northampton Gateway Rail Freight Interchange Project — Non-Material Change TR0O50006
Date: 25 September 2022 21:40:09

Dear Sir / Madam

I would like to strongly object to the request for a non-material change to the
Northampton Gateway Rail Freight Interchange Project

This project was only ever given the go ahead on the basis of a Rail Freight Terminal
being in place and this is clearly now not going to happen so the developer is trying to get
round the planning conditions to use the site as a road only warehousing site. This would
add many 100" f not 1000's of vehicle movements in the local area and through my village
of Blisworth particularly. Many of these vehicles ill be HGV lorries and the road in and
around Blisworth are already congested with traffic. The noise an pollution to our area
would be terrible for our health and well being

I strongly object to this change and sincerely hope you refuse permission for this change.
Kind regards

Graham & Karen Heeley





